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MASS SCHEDULE 

SATURDAY VIGIL: 4:30 P.M. 

SUNDAY: 9:00 A.M. & 11:00 A.M. 

WEEKDAYS: 8:00 A.M. 

CATALDO SCHOOL STUDENT MASSES: THURSDAY 9:00 A.M.  

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION WITH BENEDICTION 

FIRST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH: 8:30 A.M. - 9:00 A.M. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

SATURDAY: 3:15 P.M. - 4:00 P.M., OR BY APPOINTMENT 

 

ROSARY 

MONDAY: 8:30 A.M. - 9:00 A.M. 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

MONDAY - THURSDAY: 8:30 A.M. - 3:30 P.M. 

FRIDAY: 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. 

ST. AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH SITS BETWEEN CANNON HILL AND MANITO PARKS IN THE HEART OF  

SPOKANE’S HISTORIC SOUTH HILL NEIGHBORHOOD. IT HAS PROVIDED A PLACE OF WORSHIP FOR GENERATIONS 

OF CATHOLIC FAMILIES AND SERVES THE STUDENTS OF CATALDO CATHOLIC SCHOOL.  
 

428 WEST 19TH AVENUE, SPOKANE, WA, 99203 | 509.747.4421  

STAUGUSTINE@DIOCESEOFSPOKANE.ORG | WWW.STAUGUSTINESPOKANE.COM 

ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH  
SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

FEBRUARY 17, 2019 
 



PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

  

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat.  February 16      4:30 p.m.       †Linda Bro 

Sun. February 17      9:00 a.m.       †Mike McFarland 

           11:00 a.m.         Pro popoli 

Mon.  February 18      8:00 a.m.         Special intentions 

Tue.  February 19      8:00 a.m.        

Wed.  February 20      8:00 a.m.         

Thur. February 21      8:00 a.m.     

             9:00 a.m.      †Carl Larsen 

Fri. February 22      8:00 a.m.    

Sandy Alderman 

Althea Beaver 

Isabel Brunkan 

Chloe Campbell 

Bill Campbell 

Pat Kingsbury 

Mable Knudsen 

Teddy Knudsen 

Mary Lenoue 

Greg Renner 

Jason Rocks 

Erika Schearman 

Megan Simpson 

Ashley Sutch 

Dan Taylor 

Eley Vann 

Doug Ward 

Wilson Webb 

Paula Willette 

India Downes-            

Le-Guin 

Matthew Doyle 

WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUP 

Second and fourth Fridays of the month, 10:30 a.m. 

Contact Mary Ellen Byrnes for more information and  

location (509) 747-6603. 
 

QUILTING GROUP 

Wednesdays, 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m., Pearson Hall 

This multi-parish group consists of new and experienced 

quilters. Over the last ten years, this group has made  

hundreds of baby quilts for Catholic Charities and lap 

quilts for nursing home residents. No quilting experience is 

necessary as we will gladly teach you.  
 

PRAYER SHAWL KNITTERS 

First Thursday of the month, 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

This group of dedicated knitters has delivered more than 

400 shawls to parishioners and friends. Each shawl  

provides comfort after a loss or in time of illness or  

recovery. If you know someone who would appreciate a 

shawl, please contact the parish office.  

FAITH FORMATION 

Ivana Ackermann, Director of Religious Education 

(509) 747-7972 or iackermann@dioceseofspokane.org 

SOUTHWEST CATHOLIC YOUTH GROUP  
 

St. Augustine, Our Lady of Lourdes 

and Sacred Heart parishes welcome 

all teens to Southwest Catholic Youth 

(SWCY). Students in 6th through 

12th grades are invited to participate 

in the various events and programs we have for them. 

INTER-PARISH LASER TAG 

Presidents’ Day Weekend 

Sunday, February 17, 9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m. 

Join youth from around the diocese for this epic 

“latenighter” at Laser Quest! We’ll have the place to  

ourselves with unlimited access to games and pizza! Spots 

are limited, so sign up soon! Cost: $30 per person. Open to 

all high school and middle school youth. Sign up online on 

our parish website. We are still looking for a few parent 

chaperones. Contact Ivana if you are interested.  
 

CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE (CYC) 

Friday through Sunday, March 1 - 3 at Gonzaga Prep 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. AUGUSTINE MUSIC MINISTRY 

Janet McCullough, Music Director 

(509) 842-2176 or jmccullough@dioceseofspokane.org 
 

During the month of February we will be conducting a 

hymn/music survey. You’ll be asked to list some favorite 

hymns and answer a few questions about worship music. 

Begin thinking about some hymns and comments you’d 

like to submit. Thank you in advance.  

“Blessed are you when people hate you, abuse you,  

on account of the Son of Man.”      ~ Luke 6:20-26 

It’s happening! SWCY is joining St. Peter Parish to take a 

group to CYC. We will stay at a hotel near the conference. 

This is a great chance to get away and delve deep into your 

faith all while staying in town.  

SOUPer BOWL OF CARING 

Our parish religious education 

students delivered FORTY - 

SIX BAGS OF FOOD to Open 

Door! The staff and clients were 

overwhelmed and truly grateful 

for the contribution. The  

students went on a tour of the 

facility, where they asked  

genuine and thought-provoking questions. The generosity 

of our parish is astounding! 



PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

Guatemala 
 

$      40.00 

$    690.00 

$ 4,683.00 

Weekly Collection  
 

$     4,768.00 

$   13,157.00 

$ 270,141.85 

Week of February 10 

Total February Offertory 

Fiscal Year to date (July ‘18—Jun‘19) 

Children’s 
 

$      24.00 

$      61.00 

$ 1,298.85 

Poor 
 

$     140.00 

$     422.00 

$  3,523.00 

“THE NEW DRUG” 

Catholic Medical Association Conference on Pornography  

Saturday, February 23, 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Gonzaga University Hemmingson Center 
 

Hear from the experts on how  

pornography affects brain chemistry and 

sexual addiction, our society, culture, 

and human trafficking.  

 

For more information, visit:  

Gonzaga.edu/news-events. 

BISHOP & THE VICARS RADIO SHOW 

Bishop Daly, Fr. Mee, Fr. Connall and Fr. Kerst 

The Catholic Diocese of Spokane radio 

show is gaining national attention as it 

kicks off season three! Bishop Daly sits 

down with the three vicars of the diocese 

to talk about faith, life, and the challeng-

ing issues of the day - always keeping in mind the joy our 

Faith inspires. All  episodes of Bishop and the Vicars can 

be accessed through our parish  

website and downloaded as a podcast. The show is also 

heard on: 
 

AM 970 & FM 106.1 Sacred Heart Radio 

Sunday at 8:30 a.m., Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. and  

Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 

THIS WEEK AT CATALDO CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Mrs. Rowley and Miss Hamill’s Second Grade 

Mr. O’Brien’s 8th Grade 

This week at Cataldo Catholic School, we take a peek at 

what’s happening in Mr. O’Brien’s 8th-grade classes. 

While praying the Lourdes Novena Prayer,  

students are also learning about St. Bernadette and the se-

ries of Marian apparitions she witnessed in Southern 

France in 1858. Beyond the historical facts, students also 

learned how the Church determines authentic miracles, and 

what Mary meant when she said, “I am the Immaculate 

Conception.” Writing students are drafting 2,500 exposito-

ry essays on a variety of topics (to a backdrop of wailing 

and gnashing of teeth). Planetary Science students are 

learning and practicing the techniques of Greek librarian 

and mathematician Eratosthenes, who accurately deter-

mined the circumference of the Earth more than 2,000 

years ago.  

 

OPEN HOUSE: Friday, February 22 from 9:00 a.m. - 

12:00 p.m. To RSVP, please call (509) 624-8759, ext 304.  
 

INFORMATION NIGHT: Thursday, February 21 at 

6:30 p.m. Teachers will have a short presentation and then 

will open the meeting up for questions.  

SCHOOL COLLECTION FOR SAFETY 

Thank you St. Augustine Parish! 

 

 

 

PARISH SOCIALS 

WINE & CHEESE SOCIAL 

First Saturday of the Month, 5:30 p.m. 

 

COFFEE AND DONUTS 

Sundays, following both the 9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. Masses 

 

We are always looking for hosts for coffee 

& donuts! Please sign up in the vestibule 

or contact the parish office to volunteer. 

The diocesan-wide safety collection for schools raised 

$25,061.99 which will go toward the implementation of 

school safety plans and the installation of security doors 

and windows. Once again, St. Augustine parishioners 

were very generous and contributed $3,549.68 toward 

the collection. Thank you for your generosity in support 

of Catholic schools.  

Cataldo Catholic School’s second graders 

made Valentine’s Day cards for those who 

receive Meals on Wheels. The kids loved 

making these to spread a little love and 

joy to people in need.  


